From: eva aston-cheraif |

Sent: 30 April 2020 13:06
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Comments on 2020/0673/P have been received by the council.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Wonderful, we should send it. Thanks for your help. X

Get Qutlook for Android

From: planning@camden.gov.uk <planning@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: Thursday, April 30,2020 11:27:31 AM

To:

Subject: Comments on 2020/0673/P have been received by the council.

As a local resident living above the restaurant I object to Shu Jie Hot Pot's recent planning application which will
increase the restaurant's capacity. The restaurant has caused me a great deal of grief to date and can only foresee that
more customers will only make matters worse.

FAN

The existing FAN is not fit for purpose at present as it leaks and hardly touches the steam which is generated inside
the existing restaurant. If they place a fan right outside my bedroom I object fervently, as it contravenes my ' right to
the quiet, enjoyment of my living space' and therefore, by law prohibited.

RUBBISH

I move onto RUBBISH, a larger restaurant would generate more rubbish.

The rubbish that the said restaurant tips out at night is already far too much for the space between the said restaurant
Kitchen Entrance and my flat window and door to my flat. Rubbish by definition means waste substance which
smells, it's also liable to attack by vermin, notwithstanding this the pigeons like to eat this substance causing damage
and attack to bags left out for collection. The rubbish at present is a problem and is too much for such a small
pavement and predominantly residential area.

Noise:

Regardless of the promises made to curtail this issue. The noise is a huge problem with groups of unruly youngster
gathering outside very close to my bedroom window. This noise goes on until 11 pm - tip out time and beyond - as
clientele makes their way home in a noisy boisterous fashion.

The clientele for said restaurant are predominantly young. They have little regard for others. Which has been
demonstrated on numerous occasions by myself. For example, I use a walking aid, and when I try to pass on the
pavement they don't move forcing me onto the road. In addition when I ask them to move they have said 'do you own
the pavement' in a word they are very rude and unruly.

Smoking:

Smoking occurs Right outside my flat and continually. Cigarette 'buts' are left outside my door and all over the
pavement. Prohibited by law.



The cooking smell is appalling, when it permeates my flat it makes me feel sick. Food is raw, cooked at/on table.
Again, the smell is thus spoiling my Right to 'enjoy my flat' this is a right by law and should be adhered to.

I hope the above will be considered when an Application to Extend the above named Restaurant is Heard by the
Camden Committee.

Red Lion Street is and has been a congenial and pleasant Road. The said restaurant does not respect or consider the
residents and an extension would be an outrage.

Comments made by Eva Aston-Cheraif
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